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CAPITAL PROJECT STATUS UPDATE 

 
Loretto Abbey Catholic Secondary School 
An addition to and a retrofit of the existing heritage building. 
 
 
January 2023 Progress Summary: To date only partial comments have been received 
from the City of Toronto in response to the Site Plan Approval application from July 2022. 
Until full comments are received further design development is on hold. The return of 
comments is well outside the stated timelines and Board staff is working to have City 
Departments prioritise and expedite their review. 
A request for Approval to Proceed with the demolition of the Infirmary Building was 
submitted to the Ministry of Education. Demolition of the Infirmary is planned for the 
summer of 2023. 
  
 
Anticipated Occupancy Date: January 5, 2026 
This date is subject to receipt of Ministry Approval to Proceed and Municipal Site Plan Approval by April 2024. 
 
 
Upcoming Meetings/Milestones: Date: 

   Next Meeting:    Site Plan Review with City TBD       

   Latest Milestone Achieved:   Request for Approval to Proceed - Demo Jan 4, 2023 

   Next Steps:         Ministry of Education Approval to Proceed - Demo Apr 28, 2023 
(anticipated)   

Site Plan Approval 2nd Submission TBD 

 
Refer to www.tcdsb.org/GlossaryofTerms for a glossary of terms under Meetings and Milestones 

 
Visit the school web page for all status updates, design drawings and progress photos.  

https://www.tcdsb.org/o/lorettoabbey/page/construction-updates 
 

http://www.tcdsb.org/GlossaryofTerms
https://www.tcdsb.org/o/lorettoabbey/page/construction-updates

